Charlene’s Angels Newsletter November 2024

Month in Review Despite November being a short month due to our Thanksgiving break, it was filled
with fun and engaging activities! Our clients bowled at Hi-Way Lanes on Mondays and Tuesdays. On
Wednesdays, they showcased their gaming skills at Dave and Busters or Chuck E. Cheese. We made the most
of the warm days by visiting Pioneer Park and Independence Park, where scavenger hunts were a hit. This
month, our clients enjoyed watching the new movie "Best Christmas Pageant Ever" at Regal Cinema. We were
fortunate to have our amazing volunteers, Mary S. for Zumba and Gramps for singing, visit us regularly, Our
Cup of Grace crew continued to hone their daily life skills by making amazing cookies, breads, and drinks.
You can see them in action on Wednesdays at the front of Southland Community Church. Our clients also
spent time at Mount Pleasant Community Life Center, playing basketball, walking the indoor track, and
riding exercise bikes. Additionally, they went on community trips to learn about money management and
budgeting. The staff of Charlene’s Angels wishes you and your family, a Happy Thanksgiving!

Please text us to report client absences, such as doctor appointments or vacations, or if your
client will be coming in or leaving early. Two weeks' notice of vacations is mandatory so we can
plan staff accordingly. Thank you!

Alana Swain 317-455-5568 Mary Cox 317-777-4028  Charlene Guthrie 317-431-1484
Hours of Operation
Monday - Friday 7:30 am - 4:15 pm Saturday - Closed Sunday - Closed

Please check your emails for monthly billing Activity Fees

~Mark Your Calendar~

Christmas Break: Closed December 23rd. We will return on January 6th.

Angels of the Month

Learn more about them at our website https://charsangels.org

Cameron R. Rachael M.




~Annual Required Paperwork-~
Charlene’s Angels’ office will soon send home our required annual paperwork. Please complete and return it

as soon as possible. Thank you!

~Upcoming Activities~
On the schedule for December, we have our annual trip to Central Nine, where C9 students interested in the
medical and dental fields will teach our clients about dental health and wellness. Additionally, we have
planned trips to the Indianapolis Zoo and the Children's Museum, with more outings to be added later.

Volunteer Spotlight

Thank you, John B. (aka Gramps), for volunteering on Thursdays and spending your mornings singing and

dancing with our clients. We appreciate you!

Please make sure your client has extra clothes here
in case of emergency.

Winter weather is coming. Keep up to date on
closings by downloading the free Team app. Look
for Charlene’s Angels and sign your client up.

https: //www.teamapp.com

Call or text Alana if you have questions.

Thank you so much to Southland Church for
making it possible for Charlene’s Angels to have a
home. If you are looking for a new Church, stop by

and see them.

Office Hours Monday - Friday | 8 AM -4 PM
Worship Times Sunday | 9AM & 11AM

Office Number 317-883-8988

Dave and Busters

The Best Christmas Pageant Ever Movie

December Awareness Month

International Day of Persons with Disabilities
National Crohn’s and Colitis



